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April 28, 2023 - "Support to Quality
Infrastructure in Armenia" project funded
by the European Union (EU) and
implemented by the United Nations
Industrial Development Organization
(UNIDO) and the Ministry of Economy of
the Republic of Armenia (RA) jointly
organized a “Validation Workshop on
Metrology Needs Assessment” with
participation of around 50 representatives
from public and private sector.

The workshop aimed at presenting
national stakeholders the key findings,
gaps and recommendations of legal and
industrial metrology needs assessment
and sought their validation of the
proposed development plan.

More information:
Cong WU, Project Manager at C.WU@unido.org 
Mane Tapaltsyan, National Project Coordinator at m.tapaltsyan@unido.org 

NEWSLETTER    APRIL    2023
Funded by EU & implemented by UNIDO

Leading International Metrology Document
Translated into Armenian

Public and Private Sector Learned the Results
of Needs Assessment Survey 

UNIDO supported the translation of the OIML D 1 Edition
2020 (E) “National metrology systems – Developing the
institutional and legislative framework” from English into
Armenian in the framework of the “Support to Quality
Infrastructure in Armenia” project funded by the EU.

The translation of the Document was undertaken upon
the request of the Ministry of Economy of Armenia and
the National Body for Standards and Metrology (NBSM),
Armenia’s National Metrology Institute.

April 12 and 13, 2023 - UNIDO organized a metrology
needs assessment workshop in the format of 2 video
conferences, one for the Government and the other one
for private sector representatives.

More than 20 people followed the presentations of
UNIDO experts through telecommunication. Experts
presented the survey related to needs assessment
methodology, as well as findings and gaps in industrial,
and legal metrology, followed by an online discussion
with the participants.
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